10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA
From the Private Secretary 2 January 1987
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The Prime Minister has seen your letter
of 23 December to David Norgrove here.
She is content that the Economic Secretary
should proceed with the appointments to
the Review of Banking Services Law as proposed
in your letter.

I am copying this to the Private Secretaries
to the Lord Chancellor, Lord Advocate, Home
Secretary, the Secretaries of State for
Trade and Industry, Scotland, and Northern
Ireland, and to Trevor Woolley (Cabinet
Office), John Footman (Bank of England)

and Sir Gordon Borrie.
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(Mark Addison)

P.D.P. Barnes, Esq.,
Office of the Economic Secretary,
HM Treasury.
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